EQUESTRIAN COMMITTEE MINUTES

May 2, 2017

1. Meeting called to order at 3:00 by Chairperson Tom Tarrer

Present members: Kay Chilano, Dedi Klawon, Jeff Klawon, Tom Tarrer, Judy Tarrer, Lori Harmon board
liaison, Garry Kemmer, guests: Bill Lewis, Launa Morton, Gael Bailey excused Judith Flanagan, Martha
Norway, Lucinda Shankle

2. Approval of minutes for April 3,2017 meeting
Motion by Dedi Klawon second by Lori Harmon motion carried unanimously

3. Topic#l. Two new boarders four new horses total 24 horses, New boarder expected next week two
more horses total 26

4, Topic #2. Planting Day by boarders Tuesday May 14th

5. Topic#3. Karen will address the issue of staff raking sand out of stalls, not scrubbing waterers,
6.Topic#4. Repairs to lower barn roof and light of side of barn Karen has made request to maintenance
7.Topic#5. Reminder to close gate if you are last boarder out, change now security wants it left open

8. Action Items:
1. Rental string in next year's budget, website, trails, not completed, planning still needs to be done,
(Corrales by lake, bathroom, staging area, buying or leasing horses,hitching post by Windwolf Gate)
2. Lilac Festival: if you are participating fill out an application online no extra insurance needed
Lori and Mr. Bigg's will be participating, Karen is riding, theme butterflies, walk or ride
3. Becoming a club, Garry provided info. Committee will decide whether to proceed

9. Adjourned

Motion by Kay Chilano second by Dedi Klawon
Motion carried unanimously
Meeting adjourned 3:25

Open Discussion:

Forest service bringing in two horses,

4H activity is it a possibility?

Safety issues, notify Karen by email

Kid lessons, classes

How to attract more horse owners, pricing and marketing, Stable employees need to keep radios turned
on
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Limit of number of horses per boarder
Speed bump, need at one or two more

The next meeting will be held in August date and place to be determined

Judy Tarrer Secretary, Equestrian Committee



